
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Pursuant to Section II.B.3 

Post Unitary Status Reporting and Accountability Plan 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Governing Board of the District will conduct a public 

hearing on February 28, 2023, at 5:30 PM at the Duffy Community Center, 5145 E. 

5th Street, pursuant to Section II.B.3 of the Post Unitary Status Reporting and 

Accountability Plan, to allow comment and questions from the public regarding the 

Annual Report for the 2021-2022 Academic School Year under the Unitary Status 

Plan and Post Unitary Status Reporting and Accountability Plan, posted on this 

website on November 1, 2022, and any program changes noted in the annual report. 


